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The Warwick Net Zero Development Plan Document was submitted to the Secretary 
of State for examination-in-public on 17th October 2022. The Secretary of State has 
appointed Andrew McCormack B.Sc (Hons) MRTPI to carry out the independent 
examination. As part of the independent examination, the Inspector will hold public 
hearing sessions. 
 
The hearings are currently scheduled to commence at 09.30am on Tuesday 7th 
March 2023 within the Council Chamber of Leamington Town Hall, The Parade, 
Leamington Spa, CV32 4AT. 
 
The arrangements for participation in the public hearing sessions are to be confirmed 
in due course.  
 
Please see the examination website for full details of the hearing sessions and to 
check for any changes or updates. All relevant documents will also be available via 
this link. 
 
https://www.warwickdc.gov.uk/info/20799/development_plan_documents/1713/net_z
ero_carbon_development_plan_document 
 
All queries regarding the Examination should be directed to the Programme Officer, 
Ian Kemp, through one of the following methods: 
 
Email: idkemp@icloud.com 

Tel: 07723 009 166 

Letter to: PO Box 241, Droitwich, Worcestershire WR9 1DW 
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